NEW MILFORD PUBLIC SCHOOLS

Office of the Superintendent 25 Sunny Valley Road, Suite A New Milford, Connecticut 06776 (860) 355-8406 FAX (860) 210-4132



Delivered VIA EMAIL nprichard@newmilford.org

February 22, 2023

Ms. Noreen Prichard Town Clerk Town of New Milford 10 Main Street New Milford, CT 06776

Dear Ms. Prichard:

Please be advised that the March 7, 2023 subcommittee meetings for Policy and Committee on Learning of the New Milford Board of Education are canceled. Both subcommittee meetings will take place on Monday, March 6, 2023 as Special Meetings.

All action items will be brought to the full Board at the regular meeting scheduled for March 21, 2023.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

Janet Parlato

Superintendent of Schools